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NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 
 
SUBJECT: T&R – 2019 RFP 
DATE:  October 10, 2019 
 
 
 The Richmond Metropolitan Transportation Authority (the Authority) wishes to 
thank all firms who have expressed interest in the above subject solicitation for Traffic and 
Revenue Consulting (the RFP).  The Authority sincerely appreciates the obvious time and 
effort exhibited by those who submitted proposals. 
 

Following the evaluation process the committee has recommended that the contract 
be awarded to Stantec. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Paula Watson 
Audit/Procurement Manager 
        
 
 
 
        

       

 

 

 


